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From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To: 

EH/712/DA UKLink Docs Extranet Updates - Communication 3 of 5  

Dear Colleagues,  

It has been highlighted that the helpline number shown on the login page UKLink Docs Extranet 
login page needs amending. 

The new helpline number is a dedicated shipper helpline number. This is so users of the extranet 
will easily be identified by the helpline and will vastly improve the helpline service.  

The new helpline number will be changed to 08705 216121  

The plan is to implement this change on the 13/02/07  

This will have no affect on the current service of the UKLink Docs Extranet.  

 

 Many Thanks  

 Norman Reid  

 IS Administrator  

 norman.reid@xoserve.com  

? External - 0121 713 5815 


